Radio KCF Station

P. O. BOX 122

R. WAYNE COX, Gen. Mgr.

COlfax 6-1077

CEDAR FALLS, IOWA November 25, 1958

Mr. Kermit Geary

B. D. 2, Box 298

Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

I am most happy to confirm your listening report of our test session of November 20, 1958.

We were on the air at that time for our regular monthly frequency check, and will be on the third Thursday each month from 1:25 A.M. to 1:40 A.M. CST.

Thank you for your report.

Sincerely

Edward W. West, Chief Engineer

EWW/mh